
 
 
 

  
 

Barry Conservation 4-H Camp Open House, July 29 
 
Barry Conservation 4-H Camp is a jewel right here in our own backyard.  It is a 
wonderful youth camp which is operated jointly by UNH Cooperative Extension and the 
NH Fish & Game Department.   Amazingly, many folks don’t know much about it.  So, 
we’re going to hold an open house on July 29 and the public is invited.  Stop by to visit 
us between 3-6 pm to meet the campers and staff, tour the facilities, and learn about 
our programs.   Rain or shine, we’ll be there to introduce you to camp.  Barry 
Conservation 4-H Camp is located at the end of York Pond Road on the grounds of the 
Berlin Fish Hatchery.  Feel free to give us a call for directions or to learn more: 788-
4961.   
 
Barry Conservation 4-H Camp is great for kids who love the outdoors, enjoy hands-on 
learning in environmental and conservation programs and can benefit from 
participating in a small camp.  Our staff takes pride in creating a special community 
where kids can discover their individual strengths.  Each week has a theme, but also 
includes a generous menu of traditional camp activities such as swimming, hiking, 
campfire, canoeing, skits, fishing, shooting sports, and more.   Campers make new 
friends and unplug as they enjoy the outdoors!  Barry Conservation Camp provides a 
close-knit community for its 38 campers and 12 staff.  Small, cozy cabins house 7 
campers and a counselor.  Campers are grouped by age and gender. There are new 
and modern central toilets, shower facilities and a beautiful dining hall complete with a 
great kitchen which produces legendary meals.   
 
 
 
 
 


